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Special Status 
 

By Paul Amann 

THE LESBIAN Gay and Bisexual (LGB) Society has been raised to the status of a 

Special Committee of the Guild. This change was given unanimous backing by Guild 

Council in a meeting on December 10th. 

LGB groups exist in virtually all student unions in Britain. Many have LGB executive 

officers and LGB sabbatical posts are the case for some unions. They exist to further 

the academic, educational, welfare and social interests and needs of lesbian, gay 

and bisexual students. An estimated 10% of the population are lesbian, gay or 

bisexual – that means over 1,000 of our students. 

Historically the society has held a low profile in the guild, with low membership and 

has been somewhat out on a limb from the guild. In recent months much of this has 

changed with the emergence of a society prepared to stand up and be counted: 

which organises, plans and holds events for LGB students within the guild on a 

regular basis. LGB issues even led to a quorate AGM of the guild and there has 

been a growing understanding by most students of the needs of LGB people. 

The motion prepared and supported by Stuart Feathers and Richard Gordon, will 

enshrine LGB students with the constitution of the guild council. It is the start of a 

process where 10% of our students are given further representation and the horizons 

of the guild are expanded further. It is a commitment to the rights of our students 

which is why the move was so widely backed on guild council.    
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